
 

Rabbi Hannah Kapnik Ashar at Kohelet congregation 

Rabbi Hannah Kapnik Ashar will be a Scholar-in-Residence at Kohelet 

Congregation this Fall.  Please join us on the following dates when Rabba Hannah 

will be leading services in her unique, engaging, spiritually rich style: 

   • Saturday morning, September 7th, approximately 9:00am 

- Feedback: Great service with a lot of guests, beautiful prayers and songs, 

ending with a traditional Kohelet Torah discussion. Thank you, Hannah!  

   • Saturday morning, November 9th, approximately 9:00am 

   • Friday night, December 13th, approximately 5:30pm 

For each of those services, a Jewishly enriching Shabbat Camp will be available for 

children.  A Kosher meal will also be provided.  

Hannah will also be teaching two classes at Kohelet to help participants prepare 

for the High Holidays on: 

• September 27th, 12:00-1:15pm 

 

Please RSVP and contact for more information:  

Daniel Hettleman at danielhettleman@gmail.com 
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